

David G. Ritchie dritchie@colehuber.com

REPLY TO:
☑ ROSEVILLE ☐ ONTARIO

May 20, 2019

Lori Hack Chief Executive Officer Mark Twain Health Care District P.O. Box 95 San Andreas, CA 95249

Re:

AB1234 Training Documentation and Certificates

Dear Ms. Hack:

This letter confirms that on May 15, 2019, I conducted a 2-hour training jointly presented by the Jackson Valley Fire Protection District and Amador County LAFCO relating to Ethics for Public Officials in California. This training was provided to those employees and officials from your agency as detailed in the attached attendance roster. Often this training is known as the mandatory AB1234 training. This training covered all additional updates up to and including new laws and/or regulations in effect as of the date of the training.

Separate certificates for each participant are included and may be added to the individual employee /official training records contained within individual personnel files. Officials who may need evidence that they are compliant with training requirements may be issued a copy of their certificate for use with other public agencies in California.

Thank you for the opportunity to present this very important training for your staff. Please let me know if I can assist you with training and/or other needs in the future.

Sincerely,

David G. Ritchie COLE HUBER LLP

DGR/DGR

cc. District Board of Governors

Enclosures: Certificates, List of Attendees

Ontario, CA 91761 Phone: 909.230.4209 Fax: 909.937.2034